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Level 2 Residential  
    
    We are proud to announce the launch of our new website.  We offer 
more information on the products and have more pictures and links to 
videos with past and present news coverage. Also we have 
downloadable brochures for all of our products. Pls check our full range 
of Coulomb charging stations for public, residential and fast charging 
solutions. This will hopefully make our website more user friendly. We 
have created a "Communication" section including PR, Photos, Videos 
and Newsletters to keep you posted of our progresses. We are 
committed to promote green technologies and sustainable solutions for 
a cleaner environment.    
  
   Our brand new website features links to our two facebook and twitter 
pages, with weekly updates this will hopefully target the younger 
crowds that are more aware of a green cleaner future. 
We are continuously expanding our product range in a very integrated 
way. Our newest additions are solar panels. We see more and more 
covered parking structures with solar panels in some cases, especially in 
the Southern States such as Texas and Oklahoma also wind generation 
can be integrated to solar for a continuous power generation and 
charging stations perfectly fit with these structures in a sustainable 
solution for  transportation. Now that the GM Volt ad the Nissan Leaf are 
I full production and we start seen them on the roads, it is time to get a 
reliable charging infrastructure in place. 
  
  
  

Thank you for your time and we hope doing business with you in the 
future. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
Guy Mannino 
Verdek
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